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Dear Friends at Franklin Park Baptist Church, 

     It’s September !  That not only means our kids and grandkids go back to school, it also means our 

Sunday School and other educational opportunities here at FPBC resume after the summer break.  

     September 11 is a big day for us.  At 9:30 a.m. our adult and youth classes begin;  at 10:30 a.m. our 

worship will include some special instrumental selections as well as a mixed quartet singing a familiar 

patriotic song.  Also, our Children’s Sunday School will take place during worship. Then at 11:30 a.m. 

we’ll parade to the “Upper Room” to dedicate the newly decorated room to the glory of God.  (We 

anticipate several guests will be on hand for this time of dedication.)   

     The following Sunday, September 18, in the evening,  we’ll host The Greater Cranberry Men’s 

Barbershop Chorus at 7 p.m. This will be a fun event of acappella music and fellowship. (There’s an  ice 

cream social following the concert.)    Plan now to come and be sure to invite your friends. (Note: a free-

will offering will be received for the support of next year’s Mission Trip.) Finally, we’ll begin a new 

Wednesday night small group study series entitled “When Christians Get It Wrong.”  This 6 week series 

is described more fully elsewhere in this newsletter. 

          In Service to our Lord,            Rev. Paul Aiello 

Address:  
2470 Nicholson RD. Sewickley, PA 15143   

View On Google Maps  

Phone: 724-935-3950                                                                             

Follow  

 

Upcoming Dates to keep in mind :  

 Sept. 7 - Church Council meeting 

  Sept. 11 – return to regular hours  

                     9:30 a.m. Sunday School  

                  10:30 a.m. Worship service 

            Dedication of the Upper Room 

  Sept. 12 – Guiding Lights 7:30 p.m.  

 Sept. 14 – Kings coupon day 

  Sept. 18 – Greater Cranberry Men’s 

            Barbershop Chorus here 7 p.m.  

 

Playing the Music for Sunday 

Worship in September : 

 

September 4 – Marilyn Louttit 

September 11 – Erik Kolodziej 

September 18 – Erik Kolodziej 

September 25 – Erik Kolodziej 

http://www.franklinparkchurch.org/ 
 

https://maps.google.com/maps?q=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church,+Nicholson+Road,+Sewickley,+PA&hl=en&sll=40.597326,-80.099517&sspn=0.058328,0.132093&oq=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church&t=h&gl=us&hq=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church,+Nicholson+Road,+Sewickley,+PA&z=15
https://maps.google.com/maps?q=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church,+Nicholson+Road,+Sewickley,+PA&hl=en&sll=40.597326,-80.099517&sspn=0.058328,0.132093&oq=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church&t=h&gl=us&hq=Franklin+Park+Baptist+Church,+Nicholson+Road,+Sewickley,+PA&z=15
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Franklin-Park-Baptist-Church/151282755069283
http://www.franklinparkchurch.org/


STEWARDSHIP  THOUGHT 

“ Back To School ” 

 
     We’re in the beginning of “back to school” days.  

Administrators, teachers, parents and students are 

doing those things needed for a productive and 

enjoyable year.  

     The prophet Malachi would understand the back-

to-school feeling He called Israel back, not to 

school, but to God;  but there were important truths 

he wanted them to remember and practice. The 

truths were not new.  The people had forgotten them 

or put them aside, thinking they were unimportant.  

Malachi knew they were essential in relating to God.  

     One of those truths focused on giving. “I the Lord 

do not change…Return to me, and I will return to 

you…Bring the whole tithe into the storehouse… 

Test me in this…and see if I will not throw open the 

floodgates of heaven and pour out so much blessing 

that you will not have room enough for it”  

 (Mal.3:6-7, 10-11, NIV). 

     Do you need to return to this truth that God wants 

you to know and practice ?  Begin now to give a 

tithe of your income to God through your church. 

You will be learning and living as God instructs.  He 

will be pleased, and you will be blessed.  
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The men of Franklin Park Baptist have 

been invited to breakfast by Fairmount 

Reformed Presbyterian Church on 

Saturday, September 10 @ 

9 a.m. Guest speaker for the morning is 

John Creasy, associate pastor of 

The Open Door Church who also directs 

a community farm ministry in Garfield. 

Also, member Scotty Martin will show 

off his wooden model car and truck 

creations and collection. 

             Please contact pastor Aiello 

                   if you’d  plan to go. 

 

                   
 

       September 11, 2016 

National Grandparents Day 
     

We received a Thank you from the 

Crossroads Church Meals on Wheels 

program which we help to provide desserts 

for their outreach program.  “Again, a huge 

thank you to all of you who continue to send 

over delicious baked goods to us here at 

North Country Meals on Wheels ! Our 

clients have thoroughly enjoyed a delightful 

selection of treats – cookies, angel food cake, 

brownies, sweet cakes and cupcakes – 

because of your generosity and we are truly 

grateful for your ongoing support.  

God bless ! ” NCMOW 

 

 

 

Delete text and place photo here. 

                CASH     IN     AT     KINGS  ! 

 

      Kings Location :   Wexford 910 and 79 

      Organization :  Franklin Park Baptist Church 

      Date:  Wednesday, September 14, 2016 

      Time:  6 a.m. - 10 p.m.  

Present this coupon when paying your check and  

our  Summer Mission Group  will receive 15% of  

your guest check total. 

 

 



  
Sermon Titles and Texts  

for September: 

Sept. 4  -  “ Do  A  Good  T u r n  Daily ” 

                   Luke 10:25-37 

                   Scott Cunningham, guest 

 

Sept. 11 -   “ Though Outwardly - Yet Inwardly “ 

                       2 Corinthians 4 : 16 – 18 

 

Sept. 18 –  “About Stones, Logs and Specks ” 

                    Matthew 7 : 1 – 5;   John 8 : 1 – 11 

 

Sept. 25 –  “ Mission Impossible ” 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

               
 

Needed – Used greeting and Christmas cards.  The 

Guiding Lights are collecting 

them  for a service project that benefits abused 

children for them to make new cards and sell  them. 

A basket is in the church library for your 

contributions to this effort.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

We are continuing to provide desserts 

for Crossroads Church Meals on 

Wheels.  We ask that you donate 

desserts, preferably cookies, brownies, 

cakes all in disposable pans. If anyone 

wants to make a donation of money to 

one of the members we will buy desserts 

for them. Put them in upstairs kitchen 

freezer and we will get them to 

Crossroads MOW once a month. 
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After caption goes here 

 

Worship Service Greeters for 

September : 

 

4 -    Tom & Nancy McNaughton 

11 -  Rick & Linda Raraigh 

18 -  John & Millie Flinchum 

25 -  Richard  Frankenstein. 

 

During the month of September we will be receiving 

the 2016 World Mission Offering. Children will 

receive offering boxes that should be returned at the 

end of the month.  

We have set a goal of $1,500.00 for this year. 

Special envelopes are in the pew racks and an 

information insert is in this newsletter. 

“ Do your part ! Help people around the world 

Come to Christ. 

 Grow in their relationship to God. 

Change the world through the power of the Holy 

Spirit. ” 

 

The Greater Cranberry Men’s Barbershop 

Chorus will be here at Franklin Park 

on Sunday, Sept. 25 @ 7 p.m. 



 

  





 





 

New Small Group  Bible Study Series 
 

          Adam Hamilton’s book, When Christians Get It WRONG,  says 

that the majority of today’s young adults who are disengaged from the 

church say they find the attitudes and behaviors as off putting. In fact 87% 

of them describe Christians as judgmental and 85% of them describe 

Christians as hypocritical.  

        They say they take issue with Christian doctrine (or belief) as it has 

been expressed to them by many Christians – doctrines relating to suffering, 

science and faith, the Bible, salvation and the final judgment particularly as 

it relates to non- Christians.  

         Hamilton invites Christians to examine their attitudes, actions and 

beliefs. And he offers a different way of understanding some very serious 

theological issues – related to the nature of God, scripture, science and faith, 

the religions of the world, and homosexuality – from what is often 

articulated by the loudest Christian voices in current culture.   

         I’m certain the book and the brief videos that accompany the book will 

provoke much discussion and hopefully shed more light than heat.  

         We hope to have the sessions in members’ homes.  However, we’ll 

start the series on September 28 at 7 p.m. in our newly decorated “Upper 

Room” at the church. 

    ( NOTE :  We do have a small box TV and DVD player, but it would be 

nice if someone came up with a larger screen then the 19 inch TV we have. ) 

 



 

         Sunday School starts on September 11 
 

1. Doug Frazier will lead a study called “Believe”. * 

    Living the story of the Bible to become like Jesus.  

2.  Adult Class Bible Study in the Upper Room. * 

3.  Youth Group will be led by Scott Cunningham.  * 

*  THESE  PROGRAMS   ALL  START  AT  9:30 a.m. beginning on Sept. 11. 

During the church service: 

Sunday School for ages 5 to 10.  We need teachers / volunteers for teaching this group. 

 (This is 2 classes – Kindergarten and First Grade 

                                 3
rd

 through 5
th 

grade is another class. 

Bible Study – we are looking to have a 4 – 6 week study here at the church in the 

Upper Room. We are in need of a large screen TV if anyone knows where one can be 

found.  

                                               -  The Board of Christian Education  

SEPTEMBER  BIRTHDAYS   

                             AND  ANNIVERSARIES 

 
1           JOHN  &  LYNN  CRESS   
3 MILLIE  &  JOHN  FLINCHUM   
4 RICK  &  SANDY  HUGHEY   
6 DOUG  &  PAM  FRAZIER   
6 Ryan Cochran  ( his 9

th
 ! ) 

7           Brooke Merriman born  ( her 3
rd

 ! ) 
8 TOM  &  NANCY  McNAUGHTON   
10          CHRISTY & CLAY NICHOLS   
10          Luca  Doria  ( his first ! )  
11          Isabell McBride  ( her 10

th
 ! ) 

14  Marlene Merriman 
17          Andrew Stewart  ( his 10

th
 ! ) 

20         Sandy Bonham 
21 Erin  Meteny                                          
21 Kristen Doria 
21 Rev. Robert Cunningham ( 96

th
 ! ) 

21 Matthew Mowod  ( his 11
th

 ! ) 
23 Pam Frazier 
24         Jack Meteny  ( his 2

nd
 ! )  

25 SCOTT  &  JENNY  MERRIMAN   
28 Shelby Cunningham   
29 RON  &  MARLENE  MERRIMAN 

 

 

WWW.franklinparkchurch.org 
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